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				Notice of Public Meeting Cancellation


The regular February meeting of the Commission on Justice and Gender has been cancelled for lack of quorum. There will be no Commission meeting this month. 

A special meeting of the Commission on Justice and Gender is scheduled for: 

Date: Thursday, March 9, 2023
Time: 12:00 PM – 1:30 PM
Location: TBD
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